The Department of Philosophy at the University of Glasgow is accepting applications for its taught Masters and PhD degrees. This year we are able to offer several sources of funding for students including:

Studentships under the AHRC’s Block Grant Partnership scheme for PhD degrese in philosophy for those commencing their studies in 2010. These awards pay for fees of students and provide a scholarship for living expenses.

The Arts Faculty Scholarship scheme, which waives fees and pays living expenses for students.

Studentships under the Scottish Overseas Research Student Award Scheme (SOARSAS). The award contributes to the difference between the Home/EU and the Overseas research fee. The Scheme is confined to international students only.

We are also welcome candidates who may wish to apply for external fading for postgraduate degrees such as Carnegie Scholarships, The Mind Association Foreign Doctoral Studentship, the Commonwealth Scholarship Scheme and the Wingate Scholarships.

Further information about the department, our postgraduate degrees, and funding is available on the web at: 

http://www.gla.ac.uk/departments/philosophy/postgraduatestudy/
The closing date for receipt of applications for all University of Glasgow schemes is Monday 1 February 2010.
